

We're gearing up for an unforgettable Night to Shine Gala on April 6th, and we're thrilled to invite you to be part of the excitement! It's not just an event; it's a celebration of our vibrant community and a chance to make a real difference.

Do you have a special connection or talent that could create an extraordinary experience package? Perhaps your company could contribute an item, or you and your friends could team up to fulfill a wish list item. This year the Silent Auction has made it easier than ever to contribute! Check out our Amazon QR Code here:



For additional information reach out to us at nativityliveauction@nativitystpaul.org All donations are 100% tax-deductible! Act fast - the deadline for donations is March 17th, 2024.

We still have Sponsorship opportunities are still available at various levels, and you can find more information by reaching out to Molly Murphy O'Keefe or Beth Giese at bgiese@nativitystpaul.org

Let's make this Gala our best one yet, filled with generosity, community spirit, and fun!